FAQs

1. Is a regional non-profit economic development organization eligible to submit a proposal on behalf
of a federal installation?

A: Yes

2. Does a proposed project have to be physically located on federal land?

A: No

3. Is a project to fund improvements to a public access road to a federal installation within the scope
of this Grant Program?

A: Per the Ohio Attorney General's Office, project must be physically located on the military and defense
installation and/or defense entity.

4. Does the Commission have more defined criteria as to how points will be allocated for
Local/Federal Matching Sources?

A: No, the points assigned will be based upon the response. A desirable response would indicate secure,
stable local and/or federal funding sources dedicated to the proposed project.

5. Will the funds be transferred to the third party contractor that will complete the work?

A: No, a state of Ohio check will be issued installation representative that is on the application.

6. Will the funds be transferred by MIPR?

A: No, a state of Ohio check will be issued installation representative that is on the application.



